
 

 
 
                                                                                                                                             
                                                                                                                    

MEDIA RELEASE PSA to assist Mamothe Ramokgopa Primary School in Limpopo 

 

DATE 28 January 2022     

 

EMBARGO   None    

 

ENQUIRIES   communication@psa.co.za 

 

The Public Servants Association (PSA), as part of the Union’s commitment to improving the lives of vulnerable 

learners and uplifting schools across the country, will be donating office furniture to Mamothe Ramokgopa Primary 

School in Limpopo on 7 February 2022. 

 

The PSA has donated 200 pairs of shoes to learners in Limpopo recently and will also provide school shoes to 

some 50 leaners of the School.  

 

Through these ongoing projects, the PSA aims to restore the dignity to learners whose parents cannot afford 

proper uniforms and resources. These vulnerable leaners often face harassment and bullying from others, which 

may result in them abandoning their schooling.  

 

The event will take place on 7 February 2022 from 10:00 at Mamothe Ramokgopa Primary School, Maserolo 

Village in Limpopo. 

 

Media representatives wishing to cover the event can contact the PSA’s Provincial Manager in Limpopo, John 

Teffo, on 079 513 9856 or john.teffo@psa.co.za. 
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